
 

26th May 2017 

 What we have been learning: 

English:Our story writing has been postponed until the beginning of next term. 

Instead, we have been writing some amazing poetry linked to the Iron Man. 

Maths: In Maths, we have been learning about length which has progressed onto 

calculating the perimeter. Some of our children even tried to find the perimeter of 

shapes with missing sides. We found them tricky but some of us cracked it! See the 

example problem below: 

 

 

Project Two: We have written our Science investigations in preparation for planting 

our seeds. We have also started to prepare our PE games which we will be adapting 

to support children with disabilities. The children have decided on their games and 

have written the rules. Our next step is to practise it to ensure we have adapted it 

enough to support disabilities effectively. 

 

Finally, I would just like to wish everybody a wonderful half term. Despite being a 

short term, the class has tried incredibly hard. It is amazing to see so much progress 

in such a short term. Well done Crystal Class. I hope you all relax in preparation for 

term 6. 


